Columbia University

School of Public Health

THE FACULTY OF MEDICINE DIVISION OF EPIDEMIOLOGY

600 WEST 168th STREET New York, N.Y. 10032

Cable Address:

COLUHEALTH New York

24 February 1977

Dr. Henry W. Blackburn
Professor, Director, Program in
Physiological Hygiene
Director, Laboratory of Physicial Hygiene
University of Minnesota School of Public Health
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Coresportence.

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for presenting your delightful talk on professional attitudes toward heart disease prevention at our colloquium. Many of the faculty and students have stopped by to tell me how much they enjoyed the colloquium. The faculty found it a refreshing review and update of current status. Some were unfamiliar with the preventive trials in Finland and California. Our MPH students, in particular, found it a useful overview since they are only beginning their second semester and their prior exposure to cardiovascular epidemiology was limited to an exercise based on Framingham data that is used in the epidemiology core course.

I hope that you had an uneventful flight home. We are grateful that you were able to be with us while you were in New York. I enjoyed meeting you and hope that the opportunity may arise to renew your acquaintance in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Barbara Mayleas, Dr. P.H.

Barbara Mayleas

BM/mk